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January 5, 2009

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on Transition to International Financial Reporting
Standards and Consequent Amendments to Regulatory Instruments
Board File Number: EB-2008-0408

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. intends to participate in the consultation process concerning the
Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards and Consequent Amendments
to Regulatory Instruments.

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. intends to attend in person, or by webcast, the Stakeholder
Conference to be held January 27, 2009. In addition, it is requested that Halton Hills
Hydro Inc. also be included on the distribution list for future developments concerning
this consultation.

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. will not be requesting Cost Awards.

Sin erely,

; d’ m«j/‘g@va\é D
Tracy RekHberg-RawlingSon

Regulatory Affairs Officer

Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

43 Alice St

Acton, ON L7J 2A9

519-853-3700 ext 257

905-453-2222 (Toronto)

519-853-5592 (fax)
tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com

cc: John Samuelson, President, HHHI
Arthur Skidmore, Corporate Vice-President &
Chief Financial Officer, HHHI
Stewart Davidson, Accounting Supervisor, HHHI
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